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Dear Baseball Fans & Southeastern Baseball Classic Participants, 

We extend to you a warm welcome to Hartsville, South Carolina and to the 18th Annual 
Southeastern Baseball Classic hosted by the Hartsville High School Red Fox baseball program. 
As in many southern communities, baseball is truly a life-long part of our culture. We grow up 
with the sport, cherish great memories of playing as children and teenagers, remember and 
appreciate the fine people who coached us and then enjoy the participation of our own children 
and grandchildren. In Hartsville, many of those experiences culminate with the Red Fox baseball 
program and our competition at the highest level of high school baseball in South Carolina. We 
are extremely proud to play and host this tournament at one of the finest high school baseball 
facilities anywhere – Jimmy White Baseball Field at Kelleytown Stadium. 

As a former guidance counselor and coach, the concept of the “student-athlete” is one of the 
pillars of my educational philosophy. I understand the time and effort that successful student- 
athletes must dedicate to both academics and athletics, and appreciate the efforts of the 
Southeastern Baseball Classic to recognize and reward that high degrees of sacrifice, dedication, 
and accomplishment. It is my belief that many life lessons – teamwork, loyalty, responsibility, 
persistence, and just downright toughness – are better learned through participation in sports 
than in any other manner. When those elements so inherent to athletic success become part of 
the young person’s work ethic related to academics, that is truly a winning combination. 

Public education is a cooperative effort between the school and the community, and there is no 
finer example of this than the Southeastern Baseball Classic. The tournament committee, our 
school, our baseball program and athletic department, the Red Fox Club, a large number of local 
businesses and industries, several area churches, and many families and individuals throughout 
the community work together to make it one of the finest tournaments of its kind in the country. 
The SBC offers quality high school baseball, an opportunity for players and coaches to 
experience great competition and exposure for many aspiring college and professional athletes. 
Just as importantly, the week brings fellowship opportunities that are the beginning – any many 
times the annual renewing of last and meaningful friendships. Our hope is that each participant 
and fan will richly experience all these things at the 2018 Southeastern Baseball Classic. 

We hope you will enjoy our community and a great week of baseball and feel that you have been 
treated with genuine hospitality and exemplary sportsmanship.  We appreciate your visit and 
hope that you will come back. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Charlie Burry, Jr., 
Principal 









Please support 

our local 

downtown 

restaurants.





Coach Shane Todd is the Head Baseball Coach at Cane Bay High School in 
Summerville, SC.  He has been the head coach since the school opened in 

2008.  He began his coaching career at Stall High School in North 
Charleston, SC as an assistant under Jerry Stoots in 1999.  He spent 7 
years as an assistant to John Chalus at Stratford High School in Goose 

Creek, SC from 2000-2006 before taking the head coaching position for 2 
years at Berkeley High School in Moncks Corner, SC in 2007.  Coach Todd 

is also the offensive coordinator for the varsity football team and is a 
member of the South Carolina Baseball Coaches Association Board of 

Directors.   Coach Todd was the Head Coach of the AAAA/A South All 
Star team in 2014 and the Head Coach of the AAAA/AAA South All Star 
team in 2017.  His 2011 and 2012 teams were region champions.  He was 

selected region coach of the year in 2007, 2011, and 2012.  Shane is a 1998 
graduate of Clemson University with a bachelor’s degree in Secondary 
Education Social Studies.  Coach Todd teaches World Geography and 
Driver’s Education.  He is married to his beautiful wife and best friend 

Katie and they have 2 children Ansel, 7 and Anna Caroline, 4.  







Coach Tony Gainey is a 1983 graduate of Hartsville High School. 

 He was a two-sport athlete at HHS playing both football and 

baseball.  He was also a Shrine Bowl of the Carolina’s participant. 

 He received his B.A. in Business Economics from Wofford College 

in 1988.  This is his 15th year coaching and 9th year as head 

baseball coach.  In his previous 6 years as head coach, the team 

has compiled a 161-97 overall record, 7 region or co-region titles, 

and have made the playoffs each year. Tony teaches Personal 

Finance and Computer Applications at Hartsville High School.  His 

wife, Tina, teaches Science at Hartsville High School and they 

have one child, Tyler, who is a junior at HHS.  







Latta High School serves 480 students in 
grades 9-12 under the leadership of 
Principal Leigh Sloan. We celebrate the 
victories of the Vikings with a common call, 
WE ARE VIKINGS! Our school motto, 
represented on our seal, is “ad astra per 
aspera”…to the stars through difficulties. 
Latta High School is an International 
Baccalaureate Diploma Programme school 
offering a rigorous, internationally- 
recognized curriculum. Under Coach 
Donald Cribb’s leadership, our Viking 
baseball team has claimed the Lower State 
Championship for the past 5 years and won 
the State Championship in 2015. 


